
 

 

November 13, 2020 

 

Benjamin Bey           VIA email:  Benjamin_Bey@gov.nt.ca 

Environmental Analyst – Environmental Affairs 

Department of Infrastructure 

Government of the Northwest Territories  

5015 - 49th Street, Fourth Floor 

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2L9 
 
 

Wildlife Research Permit Application – Tłıc̨hǫ All-Season Road (TASR) Wildlife Studies (Camera 
Program) 
 

As per section 12.5.1 of the Tłıc̨hǫ Agreement, the Wek’èezhıı̀ Renewable Resources Board (WRRB) 

considers the above-mentioned Wildlife Research Permit application as a management proposal. The 

Board understands that the objective of the camera trapping program to document boreal caribou and 

their predators along the proposed TASR.  
 

The proposed research, scheduled for January 1 to December 31, 2021, along the TASR between Whatı ̀

and the junction with Highway 3, involves the following: 

• Check and download data from 10 previously installed remote wildlife cameras; and, 

• Access by truck, snowmobile, ATV or Argo.  
 

The WRRB has no concerns with the project as presented in your application. We encourage community 
members with local Tłıc̨hǫ knowledge to participate in the monitoring program. The WRRB requests that 
results be provided to the Board upon completion of work. 
  
Please feel free to give us a call with any questions you might have. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Jody Pellissey 
Executive Director 
 
Cc Bruno Croft, Superintendent 

North Slave Region, Environment & Natural Resources, GNWT 
 
Michael Birlea, Manager 
Culture and Lands Protection, Tłıc̨hǫ Government 


